

March 4, 2022

Dear Family Member,

I am writing to you today to inform you of a positive staff member as required by nursing home regulations. Our staff are wearing all the necessary personal protective equipment necessary to prevent the spread of infection. We have recovered four more residents who had previously tested positive. We are left with two positive residents and both are doing well. We will continue to conduct regular testing of all residents and staff until we no longer have positive results for a duration of at least 14 days.

I want to thank you for diligently washing your hands, wearing your facemasks, and testing before your visits. I am hopeful that someday in the near future we will be able to put COVID behind us and return to a more normal life. Thank you for all your support.

Sincerely,

Fortunato Scerbo III

Administrator